COVID 19 Public Statement

The health and safety of [CU NAME]’s members, employees, families and our communities are our highest priority. Due to the growing concern and uncertainty that everyone may be experiencing surrounding the coronavirus (COVID-19) and its progression, we will be closing the doors to our lobby to ensure the well-being of those around us. We are committed to navigating through these tough circumstances with safety and caution at the forefront of everything we do.
We currently have no assigned date of when our lobbies will be reopened, but will continually be monitoring the coronavirus situation and following the guidance of the CDC and the Montana Department of Health.
Rest assured that [CU NAME] remains ready to do what we can to serve our loyal members with their banking needs during these challenging times, which we will get through together! We will [INSERT SERVICES THAT WILL BE OFFERED DURING THIS TIME] Please reach out to [POINT OF CONTACT] with any questions or concerns.
